
 

 

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

              

          

         

         

         

           

      

  

 

      

   

Headteacher’s Message 

This academic year is already racing by so quickly and I am sure the school summer holidays are now just a 
distant memory. I hope that you and your families had a pleasant summer break and that your children have 
thoroughly enjoyed their start to the new school year.  All the new children in Oak Base have made a super 

start to their time at school - they have settled in really well and are already demonstrating excellent 
learning behaviours.  

A huge thank all the families who have warmly welcomed me to into the Bearwood family! It has been lovely 
to meet people on the gate and I have started to get to know all the children’s names and faces. It has been 
great getting to know how well the children are able to practise putting into place all the values linked with 

our four Bearwood Goals; Global Citizen, Independent Learner, Ambitious Achiever and Confident 
Communicator. After half term we will continue to have a focus on being a Global Citizen as part of our 

assemblies.   

Already children across the school have undertaken some exciting learning activities; Japanese Day, Sports 
Day and Harvest were all brilliant events.  I know that Maple 2 children loved their time at PGL, Osmington 
Bay, for their residential trip – a real chance to challenge themselves and their resilience. Our Oak Base and 
Holly Base children have fully embraced our Little Wandle Phonics scheme to help them with their reading 
and writing fluency skills.  Just a reminder that there is a whole range of information about our curriculum 

here at Bearwood available on the school website.  

I do hope that you all enjoy a safe half term break, and we will look forward to welcoming you and the 
children back on Monday 30th October 2023.  

Best wishes.  

Mrs Smith 
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‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality, and talents to the full. It should encourage children to 

respect human rights and their own and other cultures. It should also help them to learn to live peacefully, protect the environment and 

respect other people.’ 

Article 29, UNCRC (United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child) 

 

Maple 2 had a fantastic experience during our residential trip at PGL, Osmington Bay. Despite the 
challenging weather, the children had a brilliant time taking part in a range of activities such as dragon 

boating, archery, den building and rock climbing over the course of three days. They all challenged 
themselves and enjoyed the chance of experiencing new activities. 
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IMPORTANT SAFEGUARDING INFORMATION 

Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects 

all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: The designated 

child protection/safeguarding officers are Mrs Cheryl Smith, Headteacher, and Mrs Lyster, Our Pupil 

Engagement and Welfare Officer is Mrs Olivia Lyster 


